
Easy ways to show your grant 
made a difference!



Many of the endowments that fund the Grant Program are supported by people at your Catholic

organization. Help us thank them and tell them how their gifts were used! Please send copies of any
announcements or inserts to Anna Attaway (anna@catholicfoundationmt.org). 




Bulletin announcement #1:
Immediately upon receiving a grant

Bulletin announcement #2: 
After your project is complete

Thank you to the Catholic
Foundation of Eastern Montana’s
donors and Board, who chose to

award {OUR ORGANIZATION 
 NAME} a grant! 



We are using these funds for

{GRANT PURPOSE}. Stay tuned to
learn how our project’s going.

hello@catholicfoundationmt.org
406-315-1765

hello@catholicfoundationmt.org
406-315-1765

Do you remember when we received a
grant from the Catholic Foundation of

Eastern Montana in the summer of
2022? We finished our {GRANT

PURPOSE}! Take a look and let us know
what you think! And a huge THANK
YOU to anyone who supports the

Greatest Needs Endowment or Parish
Assistance Endowment at the Catholic

Foundation!

Announce your grant from the pulpit



Sample announcement: "We have great news to share! We recently learned that {OUR ORGANIZATION
NAME} received a grant from the Catholic Foundation of Eastern Montana! We will be using these funds
to help us with {GRANT PURPOSE}. Stay tuned to learn how it's going. Talk to me or {FINANCE COUNCIL
PRESIDENT/OTHER PERSON} if you have any questions about the Catholic Foundation and what they do,

and let us know what you think of our project! Thank you to everyone here who donates to {OUR
ORGANIZATION NAME} endowments and, most of all, to the Foundation's Greatest Needs Endowment

and Parish Assistance Endowment, which help fund the grant program."



Bulletin insert? Newsletter article?



Anna at the Foundation is happy to make you a full-page bulletin insert, write an article for your parish
newsletter, or anything else you need. Just reach out to her at anna@catholicfoundationmt.org. 


